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February 7, 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Our school is committed to the safety and education of all our students. We also want to clearly communicate with 

parents about safety issues when they arise. This letter is to inform you that at 12:30 pm, the Edgewood ISD Police 

Department was notified of individuals in a nearby home who were suspected of being armed.  The Fine Arts Academy 

placed in Lock Down Mode for approximately 20 minutes, as a safety precaution. A Lock Down mode means visitors 

were not allowed into the campus and students remain in their classrooms for the duration of the event.  

We want to assure parents our students were never in any immediate danger and the lock down mode was 

implemented to secure the safety of everyone on campus.  Lock down mode was lifted as soon as the school was given 

clearance by district police to resume daily activities. 

Please know we take these situations very seriously, as the safety of our students is our top priority. Feel free to contact 

the school at (210) 444-7925 if you have any further questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

M. Steele 

Director 

 


